
Welcome to 4th Grade! My name is Miss Moltane and I 
am so excited to be your teacher this year! This school 
year, it is my mission to inspire a love of learning and 
to create an environment that allows you to grow both 
in and out of the classroom. It’s going to be a year full 
of fun adventures, memorable moments, and learning 
connections as we embark on this journey together!

For the 1st day of school, please bring a favorite book of 
your choice to read and an allergy-friendly snack to eat 
too. Before our first day in 4th grade, I thought you 
might like to learn a little bit about me!

Here are a few of my FAVORITE things:

COLORS: Purple
SEASON: Spring

FOOD: Eggplant Parmigiana  
DRINKS: Sweet Tea

HOBBIES: Hiking
SPORTS: Dance

SUMMER 2019 VACATION MEMORY:
Boating in Upstate New York

I hope you all had a wonderful summer! I am excited to meet YOU and
learn all about YOUR favorite things! I look forward to a fantastic 4th grade
year!


